
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Lindsey Shotton

Address Meadow House,4 Springfield,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HG

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This development goes against the planning policy of the council. It will destroy an historic 
village when there are plenty of other sites that could be built on (brown field).  
 
The fact that Hanwell is a village attracts many locals to visit for events such as Hanfest as 
well as for the pub, park and general interest in the buildings. Much of this would not 
happen if Hanwell is no longer a village. Events such as Hanfest bring money to the village 
(which go straight back into upkeep of things such as the village hall, ensuring that the 
village is not a drain on public resources), some of these funds also go to local charities. 
 
In addition, the increased level of traffic and local infrastructure cannot sustain a further 170 
houses in this location - the local schools are already at capacity (Hanwell fields has already 
taken an extra 100 children this year and does have the necessary teaching staff to support 
a further increase). 
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